
June 19, 1919.

Dear Colonel Armetron,-

I have much pleasure in recommending to you

Sgt.L.Ellis-Ingram. Sgt.Ingram was for eleven years in the

employ of this Department as Assistant Principal of the

Elkhorn Industrial School, in which capacity he rendered

excellent service, and proved himself to be in every way

trustworthy and efficient. I may say that I think very

ighly of Sgt.Ingram, and that I consider him a man of

exceptional ability.

Yours truly,

Deputy superintendent General.

Colonel F. Logie Amstrong, O.B.T..

Director of Records
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